
TREE ADVISORY BOARD 
Regular Meeting on Monday, April 18, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.  

at the Voigt Center, 701 El Portal 
 

Any resident who would like to comment on any of the topics listed on the agenda, please either attend the 
meeting and sign up for citizen comments or submit your comment(s) via email to kcowan@hollywoodpark-
tx.gov no later than two (2) hours prior to the start of the meeting.  Please include your name, address, item 
number you are commenting on along with your comment. Your comment(s) may be read to the board 
during the topic and will be provided to the board. Due to limited available seating an email will ensure the 
board will receive your comment(s). 
 
  

AGENDA  
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 
 

II. ROLL CALL  
 
III. REVIEW AND TAKE ACTION ON THE MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 15, 2021 

TAB MEETING 
 
IV. DISCUSS ITEMS TO ACCOMPLISH DURING 2022 

 
V. CITIZEN PARTICIPATION:  

Those wishing to speak should sign up prior to the start of the meeting. 
Maximum of three (3) minutes per person. Time cannot be passed on to other speakers. 
Board members cannot discuss any presented issue or take any action at this time. 

 
VI. OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Update on Oak Wilt. 
a. Citizen Comments 
b. Discussion 

 
2. Discussion on Sparks articles. 

a. Citizen Comments 
b. Discussion 

 
IX. NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Discuss and consider Tree Advisory Board funds for Green Shade Rebate 
applications and other funding suggestions for projects. 
a. Citizen Comments 
b. Discussion 

 
3. Discuss and consider the use of Tree Advisory Board funds for Arbor Day 2022. 

a. Citizen Comments 
b. Discussion 

 
4. Discuss future meeting dates. 



a. Citizen Comments 
b. Discussion 

 
X. ADJOURNMENT  

 
 

CERTIFICATION 
I certify that a copy of the above Notice of a Meeting was posted on the Official Bulletin 
Board, located at City Hall, by Tuesday, April 12, 2022, by 3:00 p.m. 
 
 
                                                                        __________________________________ 
                                                                        Patrick Aten, City Secretary 
 
 
 


